Miranda House
University of Delhi

Notification

04.08.2025

Establishment of Help Desk for UGCF Students (First Year and Fourth Year)

In accordance with the guidelines issued by the University of Delhi, a Help Desk has
been established at Miranda House to support students of the first and fourth year
under the Undergraduate Curriculum Framework (UGCF), as part of the

implementation of NEP 2020.

Students may visit the Help Desk for any queries or guidance related to the UGCF

curriculum. The Help Desk will be available in the Bursar’s Room.
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